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	                                             27 March 2024


I write in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted on 
22.02.24.
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) for Thames Valley has now considered this request, which for clarity, has been repeated below:  T 

	Request


I would also like some further spending information if possible.
      2) How much was spent by the OPCC in the current and each of the last five financial years on the following:
      
 - Coaching
 

	Response

 
	 
	 Coaching 

	2018/19
	 *no information held

	2019/20
	 *no information held

	2020/21
	 *no information held

	2021/22
	 *no information held

	2022/23
	 £3,500

	2023/24
	 £5,250



*No associated costs for Coaching during this period.
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